

St. Ignatius Loyola Roman Catholic Church

2300 Burnhamthorpe Road West, Mississauga, Ontario L5L 3T6 • Phone: 905-820-1444 • Fax: 905-820-6879 Email: stignatiusloyolami@archtoronto.org • https://stignatiusloyolami.archtoronto.org

PARISH STAFF

Fr. Timothy K. Hanley, Pastor thanley@archtoronto.org

Fr. Alex D'Silva, Associate Pastor adsilva@archtoronto.org

Rev. Mr. John Brown, Permanent Deacon stignatiusloyolami@archtoronto.org

Rev. Mr. Rob Sansone, Permanent Deacon stignatiusloyolami@archtoronto.org

Caroline Borcsok, Pastoral Associate cborcsok@archtoronto.org

Olga Calderon, Parish Secretary stignatiusloyolami@archtoronto.org

Joan Cabri, Accountant loyolabookkeeper@archtoronto.org

SUNDAY EUCHARIST

Saturday 5 p.m. Sunday 7:45 a.m., 9 a.m., 10:30 a.m. and 12 Noon

WEEKDAY EUCHARIST

Monday - Friday 9:00 a.m. First Friday 9:00 a.m. mass followed by Holy Hour

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION (Confession) Saturday 4 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. and anytime by request

UTM CATHOLIC CHAPLAINCY

Fr. Timothy Hanley, Chaplain Lisa Caballero, Campus Minister

We provide a supportive community for students at UTM to learn, grow, and celebrate their Catholic faith. For more information visit www.utmcatholics.com or contact us at utmcatholics@archtoronto.org

ANOINTING OF THE SICK

Please call the parish office. Please also inform the parish office if a family member is ill or shut-in at home or hospital and would like Holy Communion brought to them.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM

Parent(s) are to be registered parishioners and participate in a preparation program. Contact the parish office for more information.

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE

Couples planning to be married should contact the parish one year in advance. They must also take a marriage preparation course.

PARISH SCHOOLS

All Saints 905-828-6348 St. Clare 905-820-2227 St. Mark 905-820-9477 Loyola Catholic Secondary 905-820-9822

PARISH OFFICE HOURS

Tuesday through Friday 9:00 am - 4:30 pm Sunday 8:30 am - 1:30 pm

NEW PARISHIONERS

Welcome to our parish family! Please register by filling out the registration form available in the foyer, parish office and on our parish website: https://stignatiusloyolami.archtoronto.org

PARISH MINISTRIES

Altar Flowers

Altar Guild

Altar Guild, Linens

Altar Guild, Linens

Anne-Marie Bauer

Altar Servers

Jackie Mullan

Baptismal Preparation

Franka Lowe

Bible Study Colin Cranmer-Byng Children's Liturgy (10:30 a.m. Sunday) Marise Mascarenhas

Catholic Women's League Debbie Bates
Coffee Sunday Claudina Mannick
Collection Counters Kathy Kastelic
EDGE Youth Ministry Fr. Alex D'Silva
Funeral Altar Servers John Crump
Gardening Emma Chow
Hospitality Caroline Borcsok

Knights of Columbus Mike Genua (Grand Knight)

Ministers of the Eucharist Audrey D'Souza Ministers of the Word Maureen Kelly

Music 5:00 pm Cantor & Accompanist 9:00 am Cantor & Accompanist 10:30 am Cantor & Accompanist 12:00 noon Cantor & Accompanist

Pastoral Care of the Sick Anita Gonsalves
Property & Finance Fr. Tim Hanley
RCIC – Confirmation Anne Marie Sisti

RCIC – First Communion Lynn Alp

Refugee Committee Les & Moira Storey
Rite of Christian Initiation Franka Lowe

of Adults (RCIA)

Rosary Apostolate Judy Camilleri ShareLife Fr. Tim Hanley Social Outreach Ana Buzdon St. Jude's Cupboard Sonja Marsic

(Religious Articles)

St. Vincent de Paul Society Peggy Schreader Volunteer Screening Olga Calderon

From the Desk of Fr. Tim...

Ministry Fair Thank You!

Thank you for your participation in our Parish Ministry Fair: I am delighted to inform you that over 230 ministry positions were signed up for through this year's fair! This is a great sign of your willingness to offer your time and talent in service of our parish and local community. Those who signed up will be contacted this week to confirm their desire to participate, and to receive further instruction and training. If you would still like to sign up for one of our Parish Ministries, please contact the parish office, or let me or Fr. Alex know after one of the weekend masses. Thanks!

Thanksgiving Display Thank You!

A sincere *Thank You* to Longo's Winston Church for again generously donating potted plants and flowers, and harvest fruits and vegetables for the Thanksgiving display in our sanctuary.

Eternal Rest Grant unto Them O Lord...

Beginning on the weekend of November 5/6 and throughout the month of November the Church's tradition of praying for our deceased relatives and friends will be observed at St. Ignatius Loyola Parish by the offering of all Saturday evening and Sunday Masses for our beloved relatives and friends.

Again, this year you are asked to record the names of those you wish us to remember at these masses on the envelopes provided for that purpose (available at the doors of the church) and to place your envelope in the basket near the altar. The Basket of Remembrance will remain in place throughout November.

If you are not currently attending mass in person, please send the names of your loved ones to the parish office and our staff will ensure that these names are also placed in the Basket of Remembrance. Please note that no offering is required - we are much more interested in recording the names of those you wish remembered at mass! However, any donations that are received they will be used to support the next Refugee family that we sponsor through the Office of Refugees - Archdiocese of Toronto.

Sunday Missals 2022/2023

The adult and the children's versions (suitable for students in Grade 1-6) will be available next weekend,

November 5/6, on the table outside of the sacristy. The cost remains the same at \$5.00 per copy. Please leave your money in the box provided.

All Souls Day Wednesday November 2 at 9:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. Masses

We will celebrate All Souls Day on Monday November 2 with masses at 9:00 a.m. and 7:00 p.m. offered for our beloved deceased relatives and friends. Please note that the 9:00 a.m. mass will also be livestreamed through the parish website for all those joining us from home.

A special Mass of Remembrance will also be offered on Saturday November 5 at 9:00 a.m. for those who have died over the past year. Invitation letters have been sent to those families whose loved ones have been buried from St. Ignatius Loyola Church over the past year.

Parish Rectory Cook Needed

An experienced cook is needed in our parish rectory on a permanent part-time basis. This person would be required to work four days per week (Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Saturday), four hours per day. They would prepare lunch or supper for priests and guests and would also be required to shop for food items and monitor menus and spending in order that meals are prepared economically. If interested, please forward your resume to Fr. Tim Hanley at thanley@archtoronto.org or by dropping it off at the parish office by Monday November 14.

SVP Bundle-Up Sunday, November 5/6

The next *Bundle-Up Sunday* will take place on the weekend of November 5/6 before and after all masses. The container will be in the front parking lot and SVP volunteers will be happy to assist you with your donations. Please see the list of acceptable/ unacceptable items on the posters in the foyers.

EDGE is Back...Friday November 11!

EDGE Youth Ministry will begin on Friday November 11 at 7:00 p.m. in the parish hall for our students in grades 6, 7 and 8! This experience is a dynamic, fun, and exciting opportunity to make the Catholic faith and everyday life come together in a way that you haven't thought of before! It includes Socials, Issues and Catechesis Nights, talks, videos, games, and skits. The program runs every 2nd and 4th Friday from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. in the parish hall.

Interested? Then, please join us for the first EDGE Night on November 11. The registration fee is \$40 per student up to a maximum \$100 per family (3 or more children from the same family).

Please visit https://youtu.be/2DgN6ezoUQk for a sneak peek into EDGE ministry on YouTube.

Pakistani Floods – Humanitarian Relief

Devastating floods in Pakistan are affecting more than 33 million people. Flooding & landslides have destroyed homes, crops, health centres, roads, and bridges. There is an elevated risk of disease. Priorities include clean water, shelter, and health care for those directly affected by this tragic situation.

The Archdiocese of Toronto will channel donations through Catholic partners (including Caritas Canada – Development and Peace as well as the Archdiocese of Karachi) to support relief efforts underway. Please note that these organizations are <u>not</u> subject to the government matching funds program.

Those wishing to help may do so in the following ways:
Online through the Archdiocese of Toronto website –
www.archtoronto.org. By phone through the
Development Office, 416-934-3411. Through the parish,
making cheques payable to: Name of Parish – Pakistan
Floods – Humanitarian Relief.

Please continue to pray for those who have died and been displaced because of this tragic situation.

Ukrainian Crisis Update: Are you able to host a Ukrainian family?

Are you able to host a Ukrainian family? When hearing reports of the war in Ukraine, and the millions of Ukrainians that have been forced to flee their homeland, many have asked what they can do to help. Over 80,000 Ukrainians have already arrived in Canada through a special visa program created by Immigration Canada. An additional 500,000 have applied to the program and are expected to arrive in the coming months. Many are arriving to Toronto and are without family here in Canada to help them. Among those will be some who are vulnerable to human trafficking, particularly seniors, single women, and women with children.

There is an immediate need for families to host for a period of between one and six months including those who have already arrived. If you would like to learn more about hosting a Ukrainian family, please go to Archdiocese of Toronto - Ukrainian Crisis (archtoronto.org) and register for a virtual information session.

Knights of Columbus Poinsettia Sale

Please support the Knights of Columbus Poinsettia Fundraiser! The Knights will be in the foyer on the weekend of November 19/20 after all masses and at the Advent Fair on the weekend of November 26/27.

Society of St. Vincent de Paul: Christmas Gifts and Annual Collection

Once again, our parish Society of St. Vincent de Paul (SSVP) will be providing *Christmas assistance* to families-in-need within our community. Awareness of maintaining each person's dignity is always our priority. Food insecurities and the increase in food costs is foremost in the minds of many of our families. It is our aim this Christmas season to offer a gift of assistance with a food voucher that will allow families to provide a special Christmas meal for their loved ones. Please consider assisting our neighbouring families-in-need through a financial donation to our Christmas Campaign.

Hunger never sleeps and so we also welcome your generous financial donations to the <u>Annual Collection</u>; your continued support of this SSVP drive provides financial assistance for the entire upcoming year to our neighbours-in-need.

Donations to both the <u>Christmas and Annual campaigns</u> can be made by cash, cheque (payable to Society of St. Vincent de Paul) or via the on-line portal accessible through our SSVP link on the parish website under Outreach Ministries, https://Canadahelps.or/en/dn/53987.

We will have a Vincentian volunteer in the foyer to gratefully accept your donations before and after masses on the weekends of November 19/20 and in the parish hall at the Advent Fair on November 26/27. Please ensure that envelopes (which will be provided) are clearly noted as "Christmas Gifts Collection to Families" or "Annual SSVP Collection" along with your name and address. Our goal this Christmas season is to be able to assist over 100 families in our community. Donations outside of this window can always be dropped off at the church office. Please note that tax receipts will be issued for donations \$20+ if you have provided your name and address.

God's blessings to each of you for your ongoing generosity and support during this especially challenging year through your poor-box donations and most especially during this Christmas season.

Please mark your calendars!

We are happy to announce that we will be holding our annual Advent Fair on November 26/27 in the parish hall which will include hot cider, Campaign Life Christmas cakes, Knights of Columbus poinsettias, St. Jude's Cupboard religious goods, Monsignor Shiels' Christmas cards and the Daughters of St. Paul religious books and items. You are also invited to drop off your SVP Christmas and Annual Campaign donations at the Fair.

Glen Oaks Funeral Home

by Arbor Memorial

3164 Ninth Line, Miss/Oakville 905-257-8822 • glenoaks.ca

All your final needs in one beautiful location.

Dr. Michael J. Vrbensky **DENTISTRY NEW PATIENTS WELCOME**

2381 Bristol Circle 905-829-4530

(off Winston Churchill, S. of Dundas)

David Roberts **Factory Food Outlet**

NUTS • CANDY • GIFT BASKETS Wholesale Prices

2351 Upper Middle Rd. E. 905-502-7700



CALL JEFF* & JOE** ATKINSON 1st

Free, No Obligation Evaluation 905-828-3434 or calljeff1st@gmail.com Sell • Buy • Invest RE/MAX Realty Specialists Inc., Brokerage 101-2691 Credit Valley Rd • *Broker, **Salesperson *Aississauga* TREENHOUSES LTD. Open 7 Days a Week

GARDEN CENTRE NURSERY

FLORIST

905-820-9789 3225 Winston Churchill Blvd.

THE PERFECT **SPOT** TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!



TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

Grennan's BAKE SHOP

Opening Fall 2022 Come sample our deliciously crafted products

103-1065 Canadian Place www.BrennansBakeShop.com

MWM



Italian Food Shop

Head Office

905-896-9000

www.palmapasta.com

an opening for a full time Sales Representative. Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated, email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

Andrew Mayhew, CFP

mwm@mayhewwealth.com 905-813-0173



MAYHEW WEALTH MANAGEMENT LTD

CATHOLIC CEMETERIES FUNERAL SERVICES

www.catholic-cemeteries.com **Assumption Cemetery** 905-670-8801

Catholic Cremation Services 905-670-8801 Funeral • Cremation • Burial

Molinaro's Famous for traditional

Italian Cuisine WE CATER TO ALL **OCCASIONS** 3400 Ridgeway Dr. #4 905-275-7305

"Cycling the Journey of Financial Success

CASKET OUTLET SAVE UP TO 75%

over Funeral Homes Canadian Quality Caskets, Urns,

Funeral Flowers & Headstones

966 Pantera Dr., Unit 25 905-282-0555 CasketOutlet.ca

(farmbro)

VAN & TRUCK EQUIPMENT

Van and truck equipment & accessories from Canada's largest privately owned provider of work vehicle solutions

4200 Sladeview Cres.

905-828-5521



J.A.F. POOL SERVICE LTD.

Committed to Service Excellence

John A. Fontyn **Tim Power** 905-820-7530